
Dear Library Patron, 

We are excited to inform you about an important initiative we are undertaking at our library. As 

part of our commitment to preserving and providing access to our valuable resources, we are in 

the process of digitizing our archives. 

This digitization project aims to enhance your access to historical documents, rare collections, 

and other archived materials. Once the process is complete, you will be able to explore these 

resources online from the comfort of your home. 

During this transition, some materials may not be available in their physical form. We apologize 

for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding as we work to improve 

our services. 

If you have any questions or need assistance finding alternative resources during this time, please 

do not hesitate to reach out to our staff. 

Thank you for your continued support of our library. 

Sincerely, 

The Library Team 


